
 

                               

  

 

 
30th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Harvest Festival Celebrations 

 
Next week we will be celebrating Harvest Festival with our children. This will begin on Monday 6th 

October 2025 with a very special Harvest service led by Mrs Evans. As part of our celebrations we 

are asking for donations of non-perishable food items towards our Harvest table. These will be 

donated to Weston Foodbank – a wonderful organisation which generously supports many in our 

local communities in Weston and the surrounding areas. 

If you are able to contribute to our Harvest table, please bring these items into school from 

Monday 6th October 2025. We will be collecting all week until Friday 10th October 2025. 

We will also have our annual Scarecrow trail. Each class family are hard at work creating their own 

‘book’ inspired Harvest scarecrow! This will take place on Thursday 16th October 2025 straight 

after school until 4.15pm. This event is free and is lovely opportunity for children and families to 

explore our beautiful grounds in Autumn.  

Please see our posters below and around 

school including on social media for more 

information. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and 

generosity.  

Kindest regards,                                                                                 

Mrs Roxanne Simpson 

Executive Headteacher  
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